
 

 
 

Y5/6: 96.8% Good 

Y3/4: 97.9% Well done 

Y1/2: 100% WOW! 

Reception: 93.3% Well 

below 
 

This week’s whole school 

attendance: 97.7% 
 

Yearly school attendance 

to date: 97.8%  

 
Target: 96.6% - Expected 

Standard for all schools.  

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to this weeks news.  Yesterday our Year 3/4 class went on an exciting trip to the 

Danelaw Living History experience where they lived a day like a person from the Stone Age 

period.  They all had an amazing time dressing up and learning how  to hunt, make pottery and 

farm.  Their behaviour was impeccable and they learnt so much throughout the day.  We are 

incredibly proud of them.  Well done to every child.   

The new after school clubs have been a real success this week and here is a reminder for 

everyone.  

Breakfast club 

Open every morning 7.45am-8.45am (no need to book) £1.25.  The staff provide your child with breakfast 

and an hour full of activities including arts and crafts, lego, computers and games.  Anyone that is interested 

please pop into school to fill in a form.  

After school Clubs 

 Monday – Art Club for Year one –Y6 (£1 per week) –3-4pm  -THIS IS NOW FULL FOR THIS TERM 

Tuesday – Dance club for Year Reception – Y6 (free)  OR Key stage 2 football club Years 3 -6 (free)     -Please 

return form to office      3.05-4.05pm      

 Wednesday – Key Stage One Football club Y1 & Y2 (free) – please return form to office 3-4pm 

Thursday –Film club for Years 1-6 (50p)    -Just turn up    Includes popcorn   3-4.30pm    

Thank you to all our parents who have ensured their child brings their homework to school.  We are also having a big push with 

reading.  Please support your child to read at home at least 4 times a week and be entered into the book draw.   Thank you. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SAFEGUARDING REMINDER 

Please ensure we have all pupil information forms and photo consent forms returned by 

Monday.  ALL parents must ensure school has their up to date details and telephone 

numbers incase of an emergency. 

 

 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

21/9/18 

  
  
 

 

Safeguarding news 

Please ensure all pupil information and photo 

consent forms have been returned to school.  

These forms are vital to keep your children safe.  

We require up to date telephone numbers, 

addresses and medical information.  We also 

would like to post photographs on our website and 

facebook page and need your consent.  Thank you. 

 

Cross Country Trials – Tuesday 25th September 1-

3pm @ St Peters, Brotton. Please return the 

consent slip.  

 

 
Head teachers Awards: For outstanding 

Attitude – Well done! 

Bobby Oxendale – Miss Stonehouse 

Joshua Coe  - Miss Stonehouse 

ALL Year 3 & 4 – Mr Fairbridge 

Kian Rogerson – Mrs Crame 

Luke Dunn - Mrs Norris  

Bobby Dixon – Mrs Jones 

  
 

 

 

Year 5/6 class trip to Eden Camp is Tuesday 2nd October.  

Please return completed forms and contribution by 

Wednesday 26th September.  Thank you. 

 

Half term holidays: 

Last day of term Fri. 26th October, returning to school 

Monday 5th November 2018 
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 28th Sept 9.00am 

We are holding our annual coffee morning to raise money 

for Macmillan.  We hope you can all join us for a coffee 

and our very special AUCTION!  Any donations of raffle 

prizes, cakes or any other baking would be greatly 

appreciated for this very worthy cause.  
 

2 Year Old Provision 

Do you know any children in the area that are nearly 2?  We are 

updating our waiting list and making sure all our babies and toddlers 

are registered with our school office. Please register your child as 

soon as you can. 

Just a reminder about start and finish times.  We open our doors at 

8.30am – 8.45am and finish at 11.15-11.30am.  Please try and be on 

time as the staff have other commitments in school.  Thank you. 

 


